
From: Sue Odell  
Sent: 04 January 2024 16:42 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Reference 2023/5388/T & Planning Reference 2023/5427/T 
at Kentish Town Health Centre 2 Bartholomew Road London NW5 2BX 
 
Dear Planning Department Team  
 
Kentish Town Health Centre 2 Bartholomew Road London NW5 2BX 
 
Planning Reference 2023/5388/T & Planning Reference 2023/5427/T 
 
I have been alerted that there appears to be a mistake in the above two 
Planning Applications. 
 

These applications are asking "re-pollard 8 x plane trees trees to previous 
points" but apparently these trees were not previously pollarded but were 
Crown Reduced. 

Please can you ensure (should you approve these planning applications) that 
your approval is for ‘Crown Reduction To Previous Points’ (and not pollarding). 

I love the trees in our area, (though sadly so many of them - in Lawford Road 
especially - have been recently pollarded) and and I not want these trees at 
Kentish Town Health Centre to be pollarded…. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Sue Odell 
___ 
 
Sue Odell  
12 Bartholomew Villas London NW5 2LL 
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